
SUPREME COURT
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President
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LITHUANIA

Tartu, 3 October 2024

Dear President BublienÖ,

I would like to express my sincere gratitude for the invitation to participate in the international

conference "Ensuring Uniform Judicial Practice: Forms and Challenges" that will be held in
Vilnius on 4-5 September 2025. Unfortunately, I am unable to attend the event as I already
have prior commitments on the proposed dates. I express my sincere regrets for not being able
participate and wish you every success with the organisation of the Conference!

The Supreme Court of Estonia will be represented by Ms. Nele Siitam, Justice of the

Administrative Law Chamber. Please do not hesitate to contact Mrs. Karin Leichter-Tammisto
(Karin.Leichter-Tammisto@riieikohus.ee) should you have any questions related to the

participation of Ms. Siitam.

Please accept, President BublienÖ, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Yours sincerely,

Villu Kõve
Chief Justice
Supreme Court of Estonia
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